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Lisa Driscoll

From: Shirley Krohn <skrohn9520@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 9:17 AM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Measure X

I'm aware that issues surrounding aging and disabled populations are just beginning to get the 
attention they deserve.  But is it enough?  I don't think so.  This population continues to expand and 
their needs continue to cry out for attention.  It makes sense to implement the Accessible 
Transportation Strategic Plan, as this is the strongest and the only way to meet the growing needs of 
this population.  I strongly recommend this Strategy be prioritized and implemented and funded to 
ensure folks like myself are acknowledged and planned for via funding from Measure X.  We cannot 
allow this to continue without prioritizing and funding the needs of these two vitally important 
populations.    
 
Shirley Krohn (an 84 year old advocate for the senior & disabled populations) 
Walnut Creek 


